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Boat Parade & Ice Cream Social
A big thanks to the Sheridans for hosting this year’s ice cream social. We had good 
participation and the weather cooperated as well.
Thanks to everyone who participated in this year’s boat parade. Congratulations to the 
first-place boat Top Gun, second-place boat Soar Eagle, and third place boat Four 
Score and Seven Beers. 
We also want to thank John and Candy McMahon for having the Burnett County 
Animal Shelter donation table again, and thanks to everyone who donated.

Below are photos from the boat parade and ice cream social.

First place boat Top Gun
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Second place boat Soar Eagle

Third place boat Four Score & Seven Beers

Subscribe Past Issues Translate

http://eepurl.com/g-8OdX
https://us18.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=b453d55964b8c85ea2b9cd2e5&id=b127a3f55f
https://us18.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=b453d55964b8c85ea2b9cd2e5&id=b127a3f55f
javascript:;


This year’s boat judges (left to right): Jill Michel, Jordan Schiavone, Mel Foote
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Loon Update

Unfortunately, there is no good news now of this year’s loon egg hatching. On July 2, 
Candy McMahon reported that there was one chick at the north end and one egg still 
on the platform.
And then on July 6 she reported that she could no longer see the hatched chick from 
the north end nest. Loon was back on after the hatch, so we hoped for a second chick. 
Loons are off that nest and have left the area. So, no chicks from north or middle 
sections and most likely none from the south nest either as it has been close to six 
weeks with no hatch.
If there is any change a quick update will be emailed out.

Annual Member Dues

There’s still time to send in your annual membership dues if you haven’t done so. The 
amount is still $35. Checks should be made out to Long Lake Association and can be 
mailed to our treasurer, Tim Tamlyn, 6220 Arbor Ln, Excelsior, MN 55331. You also 
can use the Venmo app to send your payment. Tim’s username is timtamlyn.
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